
OREGON RV CAMPERS ASSOCIATION 
Executive Board Minutes 

January 4, 2024 

The January 4, 2024 Executive Board zoom meeting was called to order at 
9:30 am. 

The Executive Board members present were as follows: Barb & Bill Taylor, 
State Directors; Marion Gilkey, Assistant Secretary/Office Manager; Carol & 
Don Nedrow, Historian; and Assistant Directors, Dale Veenendaal, Steve 
Moist, John & Holly Monahan, Connie & Howard Morrill. 

MINUTES: The minutes from the October meeting were approved as 
published. 

TREASURER REPORT:  The treasurer report for December was approved as 
published 

OLD BUSINESS: 
Membership cards were discussed.  More research is needed for the plastic 
card options.  Card Stock cards that we print & laminate ourselves were 
discussed.  Barb will look into the card stock and design.  Steve will look into a 
small laminator. 

Camp grounds and RV repair shops were discussed for discounts.  We 
decided that a form letter is needed.  Barb will rewrite and email it to board for 
approval.  They would be mailed to business and then used for face to face 
contact later. 

E Board campout at Champoeg in June.  Bill is going to work for Sun/16th to 
Tue/18th right after Rally. 

NEW BUSINESS: 
If members want to come early and/or stay late they need to set this up with 
the park on their own.  Reg form is out soon. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:05am. 
Respectfully submitted, Steve Moist


